University of Arkansas at Little Rock
l l/ \ Procurement Services

—4L University Services Building C100
Iﬁlgllg-E 2801 South University
Little Rock, Arkansas 72204

January 12, 2024
RE: Intent to Award - Fire and Intrusion Alarm Monitoring and Annual Testing

To All Respondents:

The University of Arkansas at Little Rock Procurement Services has received the official
recommendation of award from the evaluation committee elected to review the qualifications
requested for the above captioned RFP.

Upon the results of the committee evaluation, the recommendation for award extends to Triple-S
Alarm Company. Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that contract
negotiations will begin with Triple-S Alarm Company toward the ultimate goal of a Contract to
be issued by the University of Arkansas at Little Rock.

The University of Arkansas at Little Rock is thankful for the attention of each respondent, and

for the time and effort expended in responding to the RFP. We encourage and appreciate the
participation of our vendor community. Thank you for your interest and participation.

Best Regards,

Jennifeér Crosland
onstruction Contracts Manager & Buyer
501-916-6341 | jerosland@ualr.edu



